Z G A C

Guildford Accordion Club



Newsletter 21st January 2022

A little late but Happy New Year to you all

Welcome back I hope you all had a lovely Christmas, and the New Year celebrations went well. Are you all ready to play?

Eastbourne Accordion Festival 4th-7th February 2022

A fun few days arranged by Collette and Genaro Fiondella.

Lots of artists to entertain you and orchestras to join and improve your playing. This is for all levels of players so don't be shy.

There will be trade stands for you to purchase your accordion and music needs.

There are just a few places left. You will have to contact Collette as soon as you can.

Contact 07736273634 After 5pm weekdays or anytime weekends.

For further information please visit www.cqfmusic.co.uk

Cambridge Accordion Orchestra Day Sunday 6th March 2022

with Nigel Pasby as MD, Helen Newton and Mattew Barnard along with members of the Cambridge Accordion Club

You will be amazed at what you can achieve in a day. We will be working from approximately 10.00 am to about 4.30 pm with breaks morning and afternoon for refreshments as well as a lunch break.. The cost for the day will be £23.00 to include tea & coffee in the breaks.

Telephone Susanna 01487 711337 or email susanna2022@cambridgeaccordionclub.co.uk

and she will forward details and a reservation form.

The venue is: Stapleford GRANARY Bury Road, Stapleford, Cambridge CB22 5BP

If you fancy staying and exploring Cambridge, there is plenty of accommodation nearby.

<u>Helen Rich</u> 18th March 2022

We look forward to welcoming Helen to our club in March. I hope you will put the date in your new diary so you will come along and support her.

A good entertainer not to be missed.

Someone asked John Cumiskey about some books regarding accordion Harmony and Theory.

John has managed to find some books so if you would like to ask him again, he can show you them.

Tillingbourne Accordion Orchestra

They will be practicing here in the Taylor Hall this coming Tuesday at 8pm. If you wish to come along with a view to joining us we would be pleased to see you. You would be welcome to watch the practice and speak to the members to get an idea of how you would fit in.

The Orchestra are like minded people who enjoy playing the accordion and learning a bit more music along the way.

You can contact Anita, details at the foot of the page. Myra Brooks or John Cumiskey for any further information.

If you have anything interesting that you think should go in the newsletter just let me know and I will see what I can do.

My details are at the bottom of the page.

Next Club Night

18th February 2022

Be good to see you here

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk

Our New Website Address is guildford-accordion-club.org.uk

Find us on Facebook